
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No. ISS/DP/18/2023-24        Date:  21/10/2023 

 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

Due to the predicted weather condition as a precautionary measure  MoE has suspended 

classes for the schools in Dhofar region on Sunday, 22nd October, 2023 and Monday 23rd 

October, 2023. Hence, PTM scheduled for classes 1 & 2 on Sunday, 22nd October, 2023 is 

cancelled and the new date of PTM will be announced later.  

The school will remain closed on account of Dussehra  on Tuesday, 24th  October 2023. 

The regular classes will commence from Wednesday, 25th October, 2023. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

(Digitally signed by) 

Deepak Patankar 

Principal 


